
County Address ESAP RECERTIFICATION INTERVIEW REQUIRED 
Street 
City, NY  ZIP 
 
 Date: 
 
 Telephone Number: 
 
 
 
 
Client Name 
Address 
Address 
City, State Zip 
 
 
 
 
 
We recently told you that you must re-apply to continue getting SNAP benefits as part of the Elderly Simplified 
Application Project (ESAP).  An interview is not usually required for ESAP households at recertification.  However, 
due to changes that you listed on your application form, you must be interviewed to determine if you can still get 
SNAP benefits. 
 
We will attempt to phone you at the number(s) you provided to conduct your recertification interview at the following 
date and time: 
 
 
Date:   Time: 
 
 
You must be interviewed or your SNAP case will be CLOSED. 
 
Please call the general phone number at the top of this notice to make arrangements for another interview if you will 
not be available at the time and date indicated.  Thank you. 
 
This decision is based on Regulation 18 NYCRR 387.7. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
LDSS-5181 (Rev. 6/21) 




